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ST	MARY'S	TICEHURST 
EXPECTATION	FOR	THOSE	WHO	VOLUNTEER	OR	WORK	AT	ST	MARY'S	

We	welcome	everyone	to	our	Church.	

We	strive	to	bring	people	together,	to	help	each	other,	to	work	together	in	the	
community,	and	to	find	friendship	and	peace.	We	aim	to	promote	spiritual	
wellbeing	and	caring	in	the	Parish	through	the	power	of	God. 

We	strive	to	be	a	church	that	listens	and	learns	from	each	other.	

As	a	volunteer	or	employed	worker	of	the	church	we	appreciate	the	time	that	
you	are	giving.	In	your	role	it	is	vital	that	pastoral	encounters	should	
demonstrate	respect,	should	be	safe,	and	should	respect	the	boundaries	of	
appropriate	behaviour.	

If	anyone	does	not	respect	these	boundaries	they	will	be	asked	to	leave	their	
role.	Safeguarding	is	a	priority	at	St	Mary’s	Church.	

We	are	committed	to	following	government	guidelines	on	safeguarding	children	
and	vulnerable	adults.	

We	work	to	a	formal	Diocese	of	Chichester	safeguarding	policy	which	is	displayed	
in	the	church	and	a	copy	is	in	the	Vicarage.	

If	you	have	any	concerns	regarding	the	safety	or	welfare	of	a	child	or	vulnerable	
adult	you	can	speak	to	the	Church	Warden	on	07803	899477	or	email	
judithdw@icloud.com		
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